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AMERICAN HINDU COALITION WINS  
IN US SUPREME COURT RULING  

BANNING USE OF RACE AS A CRITERIA IN COLLEGE ADMISSION  
 
 

WASHINGTON, DC – June 29, 2023.  Today, the American Hindu 
Coalition (AHC), a coalition partner of Students for Fair Admission 
(SFFA) [Plaintiff], celebrates victory with the Supreme Court ruling 
against Harvard and University of North Carolina, Chapel Hill 
[Defendants]. 
 
This landmark ruling ends use of race as a factor in college 
admission, pointing to an ill-defined identification of black or 
Hispanic students and race rather than merit as determinative of 

admission offers (i.e., standardized test scores, grades, or extracurricular activities).  Indeed, Asian 
Americans students, of whom a growing majority are Hindu Americans, were denied admission 
because of their race at a rate of 4 to 10 times higher than their black or Hispanic counterparts, 
despite the merit of their application.  Text of US Supreme Court’s landmark decision:  20-1199 

Students for Fair Admissions, Inc. v. President and Fellows of Harvard College (06/29/2023) 

(supremecourt.gov) 
 
Join us and be the change – as we continue to represent Hindu Americans in political advocacy of 
merit-centric education and employment practices in furtherance of the Supreme Court ruling, which 
requires merit in college admissions and promises to impact unconstitutional DEI (Diversity, Equity, 
Inclusion) policy in State/local education as well as in hiring and promotion practices, both in the 
private and public sector.  
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